From: Jonathan Jenson

To: Swick Andrew

Subject: Re: WPR16LA138 Brookings, OR-Co Owmer Statement
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2016 5:45:51 PM

Mr Swick.

Sorry that 1t has taken so long to respond to your email. The airplane was kept in hangar 105
at the Grants Pass airport (358). It was current on 1t’s annual - last done Nov 2015, O1l
changes were done by the owners every 25 hours. Other routine maintenance was handled by
Steve’s Awrcraft out of Beagle Sky Ranch (OR96) in White City, OR. The plane was only
routinely used the first weekend of every month by John Belnap for a flight from 358 to CVH
or SNS. If the weather didn’t pernut him to make this flight, he would drive, which was often
the case during the winter months. Other than that, 1t was only used for unscheduled pleasure
flights. The plane was flown about 120-150 hours per year.

John Belnap was not working on any current traiming. Both he and I had discussed doing our
IFR training, but neither one of us had begun that training yet.

I don’t really have any additional information at this time. If you have any further questions,
please let me know.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Jenson



